
  

 

 

Dear residents of Woodmead & Khyber Rock  

 

VUMA would like to apologise for the delayed rollout of its fibre optic 

network. We understand that it has been 1 and a half months since our 

communicated start date. 

 

The reason for this delay was due to considerable issues from the 

Johannesburg Roads Agency regarding the area wayleaves. Given the 

complications, our team has reapplied for the wayleaves and expect to start 

the project in September.  

 

We apologise for this delay, but would like to confirm that we are fully 

committed to rolling out our fibre infrastructure to the Woodmead and 

Khyber Rock area.  Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 

Kind Regards  

 

The VUMA Team   

  

 

 

 

Here's how you can keep updated! 

Web 

Construction and installation information is also available on www.vumatel.co.za  

 

Contact us directly if you want to know anything specific 

 

info@vumatel.co.za |  086 100 VUMA  |  VUMA Store, 15 4th Avenue 
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